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Prof. Liang Chen 
School of Mathematical Sciences 
Huaibei Normal University  
Huaibei, Anhui 235000 
China 

 

April 10, 2019 

 

Dear Professor Chen: 

 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to visit the Department of Mathematics at the University of Texas 
at Arlington as a visiting professor for one year, approximately from August 1, 2019 to July 31, 2020. 
We will provide you with office space and access to computing facilities, and internet connection 
during your visit. We will also make arrangements for you to present seminars and to interact with our 
faculty and graduate students in our department. You will be expected to collaborate and participate in 
joint research projects with me and other faculty in our department.  

I understand that you will apply for financial support from your university to cover your travel costs 
and living expenses at the University of Texas at Arlington. I very much look forward to your visit and 
potential collaborations with you. Please do not hesitate to let me know if I can be of any further 
assistance to facilitate your visit. 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Ren-Cang Li, Ph.D.                                                                                                                                                                

Professor of Mathematics 

http://www.uta.edu/faculty/rcli/ 

 

 

 

 
 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS The University of Texas at Arlington Box 19408   411 South Nedderman Drive Arlington, TX 76019 
 T 817-272-3261   F 817-272-5802 http://www.uta.edu/math   
     

 


